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The Need for Ethics Commiittees in Hospitals — Laura

Bond and Donn Herring Explain

Spencer Fane attorneys Laura Bond and Donn Herring recently published an article
for the American Health Law Association on the need for ethics committees during

the current global health crisis.

Titled “Rural Health Care Providers Should Consider Establishing (or Reconstituting)
Ethics Committees,” the article outlines the steps hospitals should consider taking to
e able to handle difficult ethical decisions.

To read the full article, please click here. To learn more about best practices during

the COVID-19 pandemic, please click here.
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